
Dear Victory Elementary School Community, 

  
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of Assistant Principal, Mrs. Pat Koscinski 

at the conclusion of the 2024-25 school year. 

  
Mrs. Koscinski has been an integral part of Victory Elementary School for the past 9 years, 

contributing significantly to the growth and success of our students and staff. Her commitment, 

leadership, and passion for education have left an indelible mark on our community, and she will be 

missed. 

  
Please join us in celebrating Mrs. Koscinski's remarkable career and expressing our heartfelt thanks 

for her 25 plus years of service to PWCS students. We wish her happiness, health, and fulfillment in 

the years to come. 

  
Warm regards, 

  
Christopher “Chad” Wray 
Principal 
Victory Elementary School 

 


